
Dear senate, 
this is justa brief note to let you know we had a massive power-black out due to 
a thunderstorm yesterday so we have posted by express post a submission relating 
to concerns we have regarding the Anti-Terrorism Bill 2005 . We earlier last 
week submitted this to our local Federal member Margaret May MP who may also 
forward this study to you. We appreciate the opportunity to voice our thoughts 
on the new Bill as we are a large group of over 9000 members ranging from World 
War II Veterans, artists and entertainers through to young artists we support 
the need for the Bill we would just like some addition detail given to those who 
will enforce it so that our young people who spray  are not mistaken as 
terrorists. thanks June Hintz  




